August 8, 2022

The Jasper City Board of Education met on August 8, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. at the Central Office
Conference Room. Members present were Willie Moore, Walker Wilson, Teresa Sherer and
Mary Beth Barber and Scott Thornley. Superintendent Dr. Ann Jackson was also in attendance.

Chairperson Willie Moore called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. with the first item to be
approved being the agenda. A motion to approve the agenda was made by Teresa Sherer, and a
second by Mary Beth Barber. The motion carried.

A motion to approve the minutes from the August 1, 2022 board meeting was given by Walker
Wilson, a second by Teresa Sherer, and the motion carried.

The Superintendent recommended adoption of a motion to approve the following personnel
actions:

RESIGNATION
1. Approve the resignation of Victoria (Tori) Parnell as counselor at Maddox
Intermediate School, effective August 2, 2022.

2. Approve the resignation of Bryan Tidwell as head custodian at Memorial Park
Elementary School, effective August 3, 2022.

3. Approve the resignation of Jordan McLain as 5" grade teacher at Maddox
Intermediate School, effective August 19, 2022.

EMPLOYMENT
4. Approve the employment of Christi Ballard as 5™ grade teacher (science/history) at
Maddox Intermediate School, effective August 22, 2022.

NOTIFICATION

e Meagan Cagle, general aide (EL) at Maddox Intermediate School, requested a
leave of absence (FMLA) from August 5, 2022 until September 2, 2022.

e Charles (Charlie) Williams, 51" grade teacher at Maddox Intermediate School,
requested a leave of absence (FMLA) from August 3, 2022 until September 23,
2022.

e Molly Bailey, library media specialist at Maddox Intermediate School, requested
a leave of absence (FMLA) from August 5, 2022 until October 21, 2022.

e Diane Lamon, child nutrition assistant manager at Jasper High School, request an
extended leave of absence (FMLA) from August 5, 2022 until October 28, 2022.

A motion to approve the personnel report was made by Walker Wilson, a second by Mary Beth
Barber, and the motion carried.

A decision was made for the next board meeting to be held the fifth Monday on August 29, 2022

Adjourned with a motion by Scott Thornley, a second by Walker Wilson, and the motion carried.



